
Willem van den Bosch was trained as an ophthalmologist in the 
Rotterdan Eye Hospital from 1980 to 1984. After this, he visited 
Richard Collin in Moorfields Eye Hospital to learn his systematic 
approach of eyelid surgery as well as his surgical techniques. He 
then started the Oculoplastic Service in The Rotterdam Eye 
Hospital in the Netherlands. This service gradually expanded to 
three oculoplastic surgeons nowadays. Over the years , Willem 
co-authored about fifty papers on oculoplastic subjects and 
presented more than 40 lectures on invitation. He presented a 
PhD thesis on eyelid position and apposition in 1998. He is 
scientific advisor of several Dutch and European research and 

registration institutions. He is much honored to be offered the opportunity to present the 
ESOPRS Mustardé lecture in Athens.  


